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A MESSAGE FROM THE BOARD

Malo e lelei! There are changes coming to WCPCA as we begin 
2018. I hope to see you at more events in the coming year.
• Beginning in 2018, membership dues will be collected in January of  each 

year. Members will receive their reminders in December. This should reduce 
the time required of  the membership chair.

• We will be moving our website into a blog format with support from google 
docs. 

• Everyone is welcome to attend board meetings. If  you have ideas or want to 
help, join us for dinner at New Day Bakery.

• We are always looking for volunteers. If  you want to help with our technology 
transition, assist at an event, join a community service project, clean up for 
Food for Lane County feel free to contact me at 
juliaannamarieharvey@gmail.com

UPCOMING EVENTS
 1/7 	 BOARD MEETING (New Day Bakery)
 1/11
 BOOK CLUB (Patty MacAfee’s)
 1/21	 POTLUCK (site TBA)
 1/22	 FOOD FOR LANE COUNTY

Information regarding membership 
and financials will be posted in the 

next newsletter.



GET YOUR 2018 PEACE 
CORPS CALENDAR

Contact Gary Cornelius (South Africa 
12-13) at garycorn@quixnet.net to 
reserve your today.

WCPCA MEMBERS AFTER CLEAN 
UP WAS COMPLETED

2018 WCPCA Board
President	 	 Julia Harvey
	 	 	 Tonga 90-93
Vice President	 Juliet Bender
	 	 	 Mexico 09-12
Secretary	 	 Gary Cornelius
	 	 	 South Africa 12-13
Treasurer	 	 Dale Morse
	 	 	 Nepal 69-71
At-Large	 	 James Cloutier
	 	 	 Kenya 64-66
	 	 Patty MacAfee
	 	 	 Cameroon 89-91

WCPCA Partners with Food For Lane County
For year, WCPCA 
members have been 
partnering with FFLC. 
Members help pack 
food on the 4th 
Monday of  the month 
(not in December). And 
we clean up after major 
FFLC fundraisers.



2nd ANNUAL STORY SLAM/SILENT AUCTION
Stories of maggots, vomit and bus 
rides filled the room at Tsunami 
Bookstore on 12/3. If you weren’t 
there, you missed out on stories we 
can all relate to. The Silent Auction 
was a success as well. Special Thanks 
to Juliet and her team for organizing 
such a fantastic event.

BOOK CLUB
January 11, 6:30

Patty MacAfee’s House

ALL ARE WELCOME!
Come share your stories and enjoy those of 
others. Bring a small snack to share. Email 

Ginny (vmdonohue@gmail.com) for more 
information.

Ideas for the newsletter? Questions? 
Contact 

juliaannamarieharvey@gmail.com


